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Hardship Policy

If, through genuine financial hardship, you cannot afford to become a member of the 
Freedom From Fear Recovery Group, we might be able to help:

Our hardship policy is that we offer a limited amount of free memberships to those that 
are genuinely unable to raise enough founds to pay our membership fee.

If you want to become a member, but simply cannot afford to, then contact us through 
the contact us page and tell us the circumstances that mean you are unable to afford to 
join. Please be aware that we rely on membership fees to keep doing what we do. You 
should only make a hardship application to us if your circumstances are such that you 
simply could not manage to raise sufficient funds.


